
Welcome to the Roundabout News Letter  
What’s Going On... 

Firstly welcome and thank you. Many of you completed satisfaction questionnaires 
last year and amongst the fantastic responses we received was the suggestion that 
the Club put out a newsletter. It seems that children aren’t always great at sharing 

what they have done whilst at Roundabout...Who knew 😉 .  

This Month... 
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Charitable Status  
The Clubs successful 
transition to a  
Charitable Incorporated 
Organisation may 
trigger an Ofsted 
inspection. A fantastic 
opportunity to show 
how great our Club is. 
Please speak freely if 
you are approached by 
the inspector.

Role of Honour  
Congratulations to all 
the children who made 
the January Role of 
Honour. The 
Roundabout Role of 
Honour recognises the 
outstanding 
contribution made by 
children attending the 
Club. Alex Craze, 
Eleonore Laborde, 
Elenor Jeays, Ethan 
Wood, Jason Nkansah, 
Jordan Nkansah, 
Mohammed Almuthaffar, 
Danyah Almuthaffar & 
Virginia Facchini

Exiting the 
Club... 

Please ask a Playworker 
to open the door, 
hovering makes 
everyone feel 

uncomfortable.

Playworkers           

We Need You

INSET DAY 
Friday 14th 

African Drumming 

(Friday 22nd May)

1
POKEMON CLUB 

A chance to swap cards 
and battle the best. 
WK1Mon & Wed

WK 2 Friday

2
THE READING ROOM 
Following on from the 
reading afternoon. A 

monthly activity to share 
stories.
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“Children’s Council” 

The Club’s Children’s Council meets fortnightly with 
representatives from Years 1-6. Coming together to 
discuss ideas about what the children think the Club 
should be offering in respect of activities, Club rules, 
snacks, inset days, even this newsletter. Currently we 
have 12 children serving -

YR 1 Danyah & Jack,  YR 2 Pneuma & Daisy, YR 3 
Eleonore & Brodie, YR 4 Ethan & Adam, YR 5 
Charlotte & Elena, YR 6 Mohammad & Chiara 
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YOUR CLUB, YOUR VOICE  
Roundabout After School Club is here for you...we welcome your 
opinions and value your input. With that in mind we are still looking 
for trustees to consolidate the Club’s future. 

TOGETHER WE’RE BETTER ...

Spring Has Sprung

SKILLS

OUT OF THIS WORLD

Green Fingers

MONSTER!!

All of our Playworkers efforts would come 

to nothing if the children weren’t so fantastic 

in embracing all that is offered. Thank you to 

all our Club members for contributing so 

whole heartedly.

A FLIPPING GOOD 
TIME IN MARCH 

friendship
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